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Thursday, August 23, 2018 from 4 - 5 p.m. 
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Why is the concept of vulnerability important in bioethics? 

To RSVP or join us Virtually, click here: 
https://hcecg.org/event-3027259 

This presentation challenges the pragmatic approach on vulnerability 
to address a relational and universal conception of it. 
 
We will discuss some of the implications derived from this reflection 
within clinical ethics, such as re-thinking autonomy, professionalism 
and "asymmetrical responsibility" in healthcare.

Seminars occur every 4th Thursday. 
In Nov. & Dec., the 3rd Thursday. 
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